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THE ANNUAL LADIES AUXILIARY POT LUCK DINNER WILL BE 

HELD AT 6:00PM ON OCTOBER 8 BEFORE THE OCTOBER COUNCIL 

MEETING.  
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COUNCIL MEETING  

OCTOBER 8, ’15 

 

The next meeting of the Council 

will take place in the Watson 

Room located in the lower 

church hall. 

The meeting will begin at 

7:00pm. 

 

FROM THE GRAND 

KNIGHT: 

 

There is not a Grand Knight’s 

article included in this month’s 

newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LADIES AUXILIARY 

MEMBERS: 

Greetings Ladies, 

 

Fall has arrived.  Yes, it's my 

favorite time of the year.  

With a few Quilt Shows to go 

too.  What could be better? 

I want to thank Jeff 

Grotegeers for giving the 

ladies a new gavel. We were 

without one and now we can 

really get everyone’s 

attention.  Thanks again Jeff, 

it was a super nice surprise. 

We started the 2015-2016 

year with 13 ladies at the 

September meeting. 

Our Annual Pot Luck Dinner 

will be at our October 8th 

meeting.  Festivities begin at 

6pm in the lower church hall.  

The Knights will furnish a 

ham as well as wine and soft 

drinks. Any questions call 

314-469-1713. 

The Area 3 meeting is on 

November 1, 2015 at 

Ascension Parish Hall. 230 

Santa Maria Drive 

Chesterfield, Mo. Starting at 

1:30pm.  If you would like to 

attend call Rosemary Trotier, 

President of the Ladies 

Auxiliary 11139 at 636-530-

1496. 

Tootsie Roll week-end is 

October 9th, 10th, and 11th.  

Help if you can. 

Reminder to keep track of all 

your service hours. 

Felice Coures Dance is on 

Saturday, October 10, 2015 

Vocation Rosary, is Sunday, 

October 18 after the 8:45am 

Mass 

Looking forward to our 

annual Pot Luck Meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Joan  Mengwasser  

Ladies Auxiliary President 

 

LADIES AUXILIARY 

BIRTHDAYS: 

October 

 

Theresa Uhland 

Happy Birthday to You! 

http://www.iwknights.com/
tel:314-469-1713
tel:636-530-1496
tel:636-530-1496
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KEEP THEM IN YOUR 

PRAYERS: 

 

Ladies Auxiliary Members: 

 

Kay Villagran 

Jo DiCampo 

Doris Beuttenmuller 

Bonnie Grove 

Shirley Bruns 

 

Please keep them in your 

prayers. 

 

BENEDICTION: 

 

Join your fellow Knights for 

Benediction at 8:45p.m. 

preceded by the Chaplet of 

Divine Mercy and Sacred Heart 

Litany at 8:30p.m. every 

Wednesday at Incarnate Word 

Church. 

 

ROSARY FOR 

VOCATIONS:   

OCTOBER 18, ’15 

 

We will pray our rosary for 

Vocations on Sunday, October 

18th, after the 8:45a.m. Mass. 

All members are welcomed to 

spend an extra 15 minutes after 

Mass to recite the rosary, so 

please plan to join us. 

 

 

 

KNIGHTS BIRTHDAYS: 

 

October 

 

Dan McIntyre 

Jeff Rosenthal 

Adam Black 

Edward Campbell 

Dr. William Uhland 

Curtis Keppel 

Donald Mohrmahh 

Keith Plein 

Lawrence Bush 

 

 

Kevin O’Sullivan 

Alan Hoeckelman 

Charles Bruce 

Charles Bartke 

Leo Norath 

Robert Schultz 

Vince Throckmorton 

Theodore Ruzicka 

Al Villagran 

Johannes Verdonkschot 

 

Happy Birthday to you all and 

may you have many more to 

come. 

 

KEEP THEM IN YOUR 

PRAYERS: 

 

Father Timothy Vowels 

Lou Juranas 

Richard Rahubka  

Donald Mohrmann 

Harry Dunn 

Charlie Stanley 

Larry Hoepfner 

Ignatius Schumacher 

Barry Sullivan 

Arsenio Receniello 

Buzz Peek 

Al Villagran 
 

Please pray for your brother 

Knights and may their illnesses 

and pains subside and may they 

get on the road to a speedy 

recovery very soon. May God 

be with you and guide you to a 

full recovery.  

 

COUNCIL MEMBERS 

UPDATE:  

 

Buzz Peak – Is recovering nicely 

from his recent surgery of a tear 

of his aorta.  

 

Al Villagran – Underwent heart 

surgery. Will provide update via 

an e-mail. 

 

Please pray for your brother 

Knights and may their illnesses 

and pains subside and may they 

get on the road to a speedy 

recovery very soon. 

 

LADIES AUXILIARY POT 

LUCK DINNER: 

 

Please mark your calendars for 

our next meeting on October 

8th.  The Ladies Auxiliary will be 

hosting their Fall Pot-Luck Dinner 

at 6:00pm (before the regular 

meeting). 
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Come on out, the food is always 

delicious and it’s a good time to 

meet with your fellow Knights, 

the Ladies Auxiliary members 

and share a few laughs. 

All members’ wives are invited 

to attend the Pot Luck and to 

meet with the Ladies Auxiliary. 

 

DD (TOOTSIE ROLL) 

DRIVE: 

 

“Helping People with 

Developmental Disabilities” 
The annual KNIGHTS OF 

COLUMBUS “TOOTSIE ROLL 

DRIVE” to help people with 

Developmental Disabilities will 

be held on the weekend of 

October 9th, 10th & 11th.  

The money raised this year will 

again go to the Developmental 

Center at Cardinal Glennon 

Hospital, the Children’s Home 

Society of Missouri, United 

Services for Handicapped 

Children and the St. Louis 

Academy. The funds are used 

for research in the early 

diagnosis of autism, downs 

syndrome and many other 

developmental conditions, as 

well as providing residential 

and respite care for the 

disabled. 

To be successful we again need 

a lot of help manning the 

collection points at the 

intersections and store fronts on 

Friday and Saturday as well as 

after Masses on Sunday.  We 

will be sending sign-up sheets 

either by e-mail or by postal 

service soon. Please consider 

signing up even if you can only 

donate 1 hour of your time for 

this worthy drive. It will be 

greatly appreciated by all who 

are helped by this effort. 

Please contact either Andy 

Dyszlewski (314) 542-9693 or 

Dyszlewski@att.net or Don 

Mueller (314) 439-9755 or 

donmo3@gmail.com  if you 

have any questions or concerns.  

Thank You for your continued 

support as we continue to help 

those who need our help the 

most. 

 

FELICE CUORES:  

 

Saturday,  

October 10, 2015 

 

LET’S CELEBRATE  

 

HALLOWEEN! WEAR YOUR 

FAVORITE COSTUME! 

 

Our September dance had 236 

guests with 46 volunteers and 

with 6 volunteers from Incarnate 

Word! 

 

As always dances are held at 

St. Clare of Assisi School,  

15642 Clayton Rd. in Ellisville. 

The dances begin at 7:00 pm 

and end at 10:00 pm. 

Be sure to sign in for Council 

9981 and sign up for a job. If 

you can only work a few hours 

come for set up (at 6:30pm)  

or clean up (at 9:45pm). 

 

Questions? Contact: Bill or Jan 

Lukas 636.537.9801, 

Gerry Villaire 636.391.1620, or 

Ron Weiss 314.537.6352 

 

 

 

DEVELOPMENTAL 

DISABILITIES DRIVE: 

 

SAVE THE DATE. The 2015 

Developmental Disabilities (DD) 

Drive (aka "Tootsie Roll" 

Drive) is approaching on 

October 8-11. Last year, our 

Council's drive raised over 

$15,000 for four charities that 

serve children. The success 

of Council 9981's 

Drive depends upon the skills 

and dedication of our 

members. Please pray for this 

year's drive and take the 

opportunity to join us at one of 

our collection locations on the 

streets, at Schnucks and 

Dierberg stores. We will begin 

scheduling volunteers in early 

September. Should you need 

more information about the 

drive, a copy of our 

Missouri flyer is attached, and 

you can contact Jim Ressler at 

james.ressler@sbcglobal.net 

and 314-453-9437. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

Jim Ressler 

Co-Chair of the 2015 DD Drive 

IW KNIGHTS 

FACEBOOK: 

 

If you have anything you want 

posted on three IW Knights 

Facebook page, please place 

at the top of the email "PLEASE 

POST ON IW KNIGHTS 

FACEBOOK"  so I will know to 

post it on our Facebook and not 

have to guess as to whether the 

mailto:Dyszlewski@att.net
mailto:donmo3@gmail.com
mailto:james.ressler@sbcglobal.net
tel:314-453-9437
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email I get is to be posted on 

Facebook or not.  Thanks for 

your cooperation and 

understanding. 

 

Sincerely Yours in Christ, 

 

Mr. Bryan V. Hewing  

New Media Coordinator, & 

Webmaster, Incarnate Word 

Knights of Columbus Council 

#9981 (Chesterfield, MO) 

http://www.iwknights.org  

http://Facebook.com/IWKnigh

ts9981 

http://bigbfiles.wordpress.com

 or (314) 607-2823 

 

TO THOSE THAT ARE 

RETIRED: 

Knights, are you Retired? 

Then let’s do Lunch 

Several retirees in Council 9981 

have suggested gathering for 

lunch on a monthly basis. This is 

a chance to get out of the house 

for a couple of hours with other 

retired Knights for a bit of food 

in a local pub accompanied by 

conversation, laughs and 

fellowship.   

We would loosely structure 

these lunches similar to ROMEO 

(RetiredOld Men Eating Out) 

groups around the country. That 

means you come to lunch when 

you are available, there are no 

dues and the conversations are 

open to any subject you want to 

discuss including politics and 

religion. 

We will meet for lunch at 1:00 

pm to avoid the crowds and 

noise, and to be able to place 

two or three tables together to 

accommodate us. The group 

will select a specific week day 

in a specific week of the month 

for the lunches. We will choose 

a convenient pub such as 

Houlihan’s, Satchmo’s, The 

Sports Page, Miller’s Crossing, 

Harpo’s Bar & Grill, Massa’s or 

other suggestions. 

If interested, contact Buz Peek at 

email: PEEKSTL@GMAIL.COM 

or tel: 314-576-4033. Let him 

know any days of the month 

that you cannot meet and which 

pubs you prefer. 

ADORATION CHAPEL: 

 

The Adoration Team needs you!  

Please prayerfully consider 

joining us to ensure that Jesus is 

never alone in the chapel. 

We have lost several adorers 

recently and continue to need 

help with several hours that do 

not have anyone assigned to 

them along with other hours 

where Adorers are looking for 

prayer partners.  

Spending time with Jesus is a 

great way to enrich your 

spiritual and personal life. You 

will leave the chapel feeling 

renewed and healed.  

We are desperately in need of 

ADORERS see the parish bulletin 

for a list of SOS time slots that 

need to be filled.  

The Church and the world have 

a great need of Eucharistic 

Adoration. Jesus waits for us in 

this Sacrament of Love.” ~ Pope 

John Paul II wrote, “You can 

make a difference for yourself 

and the world!!!”  

When you can’t make it to your 

hour, please contact your 

partner if you have one, or call 

a sub to ensure someone will be 

there. Sub lists are on the back 

wall of the Chapel.  

Please contact Julia Lewis @ 

314-974-4548 or by email at 

julielewis@sbcglobal.net for 

questions or to sign up. 

 

PRAYER FOR 

VOCATIONS: 

 

Please remember the following 

prayer whenever possible for 

the benefit of Church Vocations. 

Heavenly Father, bless your 

Church with an abundance of 

holy and zealous priests, 

deacons, brothers and sisters. 

Give those you have called to 

the married state and those you 

have chosen to live as a single 

person in the world, the special 

graces that their lives require. 

Form us all in the likeness of 

your Son so that in Him, with 

Him and through Him, we may 

love you more deeply and serve 

you more faithfully, always and 

everywhere.  

With Mary, we ask this through 

Christ our Lord. 

 

 

FOR THE GOOD OF 

THE ORDER: 

 

http://www.iwknights.org/
http://facebook.com/IWKnights9981
http://facebook.com/IWKnights9981
http://bigbfiles.wordpress.com/
http://bigbfiles.wordpress.com/
tel:%28314%29%20607-2823
mailto:PEEKSTL@GMAIL.COM
tel:314%2F576-4033
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If any Knight knows of a Brother 

Knight who is sick or if there was 

a death of a member, or in a 

member’s immediate family, 

please contact Rob Schultz at 

314-205-8135 to organize 

support.  

The Knights are committed to 

assist any widow of a deceased 

Knight.  If you know a widow of 

a Brother Knight or a member in 

need, please contact our Grand 

Knight, William Davis at 314-

469-8962.  

 

MEMBERSHIP 

DIRECTOR:  

 

You know a Catholic gentleman 

who would be a fine addition to 

our Council!!!  Have you invited 

him to join?  If not, please 

extend the invitation ----- if you 

have asked ----- please again 

invite him to join.  You are 

providing an opportunity for 

entry into the finest Catholic 

Fraternity in the world.  If you 

wish assistance, contact Rob 

Schultz, Membership Director, 

314-205-8135. 

EDITOR IN CHIEF: 

 

Please help in assisting me in the 

publishing of this newsletter by 

providing me feedback on the 

newsletter and by submitting 

your monthly column as early as 

possible. 

Any member of the Council can 

submit articles for the monthly 

newsletter. If you have an article 

to submit, please forward it to 

me by the deadline for 

newsletter articles.  

 

Jeff Grotegeers 

1255 Richland Meadows Dr. 

Ballwin, Mo. 63021 

or e-mail to: 

gcgrote@gmail.com 

 

DEADLINE FOR 

NEWSLETTER ARTICLES: 

 

For the November 2015 

newsletter, the deadline will be 

October 23, 2015. 

 

BITS & PIECES: 

Top 10 Houses to Avoid while 

Trick-or-Treating 

 

1. Any house that seems to be 

imploding into a hole in the 

ground. 

2. Any house made of 

gingerbread. 

3. Any house that has 

ornamental lawn Hell Hounds. 

4. Any house whose only 

entrance is through the 

basement. 

5. Any house where all the 

windows are glowing with eerie 

green light. 

6. Any house that keeps 

growling, "Get out" 

8. Any house where the trophy 

animal heads on the walls are 

talking. 

9. Any house that has a bloody 

wood chipper prominently 

displayed in the front yard. 

10. Any house with a yard full of 

statues of people in odd running 

poses. 

Frankenstein Humor 

Q: How can you tell that Doctor 

Victor Frankenstein had a good 

sense of humor? 

A: Because he kept his monster 

in stitches. 

Q: Who did Frankenstein take 

to the prom? 

A: His ghoul friend. 

 

Q: What monster flies his kite in 

a rain storm? 

A: Benjamin Frankenstein 

Q: What did the mad scientist 

eat on Halloween? 

A: Frankenfurters with Ketchup  

Mummy Humor 

Q: What's a MUMMY's favorite 

music? 

A: wRAP Music! 

Q: Why do mummies make 

excellent spies? 

A: They're good at keeping 

things under wraps 

Q: How do mummies hide? 

A: They wear masking tape. 

Q: Why did the mummy call the 

doctor? 

A: Because he was coffin  

mailto:gcgrote@gmail.com
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Q: What's a mummy's favorite 

music? 

A: Ragtime. 

Q: Where do mummies go for a 

swim? 

A: To the dead sea 

Werewolf Humor 

Q: What kind of monster is safe 

to put in the washing machine? 

A: A wash and wear wolf 

Q: Mommy, Mommy, the kids 

all call me a werewolf. 

A: Never mind, dear, now go 

and comb your face. 

Q: What if you crossed a rabbit 

with a wolf? 

A: You'd get a harewolf. 

Q: What would you get if you 

crossed a wolf with a polyester 

jacket? 

A: A wash-and-wearwolf. 

 

Three Vampires 

Three vampires went into a bar 

and sat down. 

The barmaid came over to take 

their orders. "And what would 

you, er,  

gentlemen like tonight?" 

The first vampire said, "I'll have 

a mug of blood." 

 

The second vampire said, "I'll 

have a mug of blood." 

 

The third vampire shook his 

head at his companions and 

said, "I will 

have a glass of plasma." 

The barmaid wrote down each 

order, went to the bar and 

called to the 

bartender, "Two bloods and a 

blood light." 

 

"Mommy, Mommy! Am I really 
a Vampire?" 

"Hurry up and drink your soup 
before it clots!" 

 

THE BLOODY BAT  

A vampire bat came flapping in 

from the night covered in fresh 

blood 

and parked himself on the roof 

of the cave to get some sleep. 

 

Pretty soon all the other bats 

smelled the blood and began 

pestering 

him about where he got it. 

 

He told them to knock it off and 

let him get some sleep but they 

persisted until finally he gave in. 

 

"OK, follow me," he said and 

flew out of the cave with 

hundreds of 

bats behind him. 

 

Down through a valley they 

went, across a river and into a 

forest 

full of trees. 

 

Finally he slowed down and all 

the other bats excitedly milled 

around 

him. 

 

"Now, do you see that tree over 

there?" he asked. 

 

"Yes, yes, yes!" the bats all 

screamed in a frenzy. 

 

"Good," said the first bat, 

"Because I DIDN'T!"  

 

Where do vampires make 
they're withdrawals? 
At the blood bank. 

  

How do vampires get around 

on Halloween night? 

By blood vessels. 

 

What are a vampire's favorite 

snacks? 

Adam's apples and nectarines. 

 

What did the Mommy Vampire 

say to the Baby Vampire? 

"You are driving me batty." 

 

What do you get if you cross a 

vampire bat and a mummy? 

A flying band-aid, or a gift-

wrapped bat. 

 

What do you give a vampire 

with a cold? 

Coffin Drops! 

 

What is Dracula's favorite 

holiday? 

Fangsgiving! 

 

What kind of dog does Dracula 

have? 

A Bloodhound! 

 

Where did they put Dracula 

when he was arrested? 

In a red bloodcell! 

Where does Dracula keep his 

valuables? 

In a blood bank. 

 

What do you get if you cross 

Jesse James and Dracula? 

A robbery at the blood bank. 
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Why did the other kids have to 

let the vampire play baseball? 

It was his bat. 

 

What is as sharp as a vampires 

fang? 

His other fang. 

 

Why did the vampire quit the 

baseball team? 

They would only let him be BAT 

boy! 

 

Why didn't Dracula get 

married? 

He never met a nice Ghoul! 

 

What does a vampire fear 

most? 

Tooth decay  

 

What is Transylvania? 

Dracula's terror-tory  

Where does Dracula water ski? 

On Lake Erie  

 

What has webbed feet, 

feathers, fangs and goes 

quack-quack? 

Count Duckula 

 

 

 

What kind of boat pulls Dracula 

when he water skis? 

A blood vessel  

 

Where did the vampire open his 

savings account? 

At a blood bank  

 

Why couldn't Dracula's wife get 

to sleep? 

Because of his coffin 
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Recording Secretary Meeting Notes 

Of Thursday, September 10, 2015 

Council #9981 Meeting 

 

Grand Knight, Bill Davis, called meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 

 

 

Chaplain Fr. James Sullivan  Excused 

Grand Knight Bill Davis   Present 

Deputy Grand Knight Chris Williams  Present 

Chancellor Jim Ressler    Present 

Recorder Kevin Stanley   Present 

Treasurer Jeff West   Present 

Advocate Barry Sullivan   Present 

Warden Denis Demeter   Present 

 Inside Guard Ronald Weiss   Excused 

Outside Guard Ed Ferder   Present 

Trustee 1yr Scott Arbaugh   Present 

Trustee 2yr Dave Goetz   Present 

Trustee 3yr Don Mueller   Present 

Financial Secretary Gene Fallert   Present 

Lecturer Nick Zak   Present 

District Deputy Bill Meirink   Excused 

 

The minutes from the August meeting were accepted and approved by the Council. 

 

Grand Knight Report 

 Leslie Tucker spoke for the Children’s Home Society and presented a video for the first 25 

minutes prior to the meeting commencement. 

 Blood drive will be held on Saturday, September 12 

 Suggested that a Christmas event be organized for the Council in December. 

 

Membership: Rob Schulz   

 Planning to hold 1st Degree at St. Clement on Oct 1st. 

 

Treasurer:  Jeff West 

 As of end of August 2015 

o Prev Balance:   $38,479.00 

o Deposits   $  8,779.00 

o Less Check Clear  $  8,004.00 

o Bank Balance   $39,254.00 

o Net Funds Avail:  $  3,272.00 

 

Finance Secretary:  Gene Fallert 

 As of end of August 2015 

o Income:   $  8,363.00 

o Disbursements:  $  8,249.00 

o Savings:   $26,275.00 
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Trustees Report:  Scott Arbaugh, David Goetz & Don Mueller 

 Trustees to send out an email asking for recommendations for charitable contributions. 

 Trustees are planning to meet to discuss this in October. 

 On September 23rd , there will be a meeting at Ascension Parish in the Multi-Purpose room to 

introduce the members of the new 4th Degree Assembly.  Meetings will be held on the 4th 

Wednesday of the month (location is also to be determined).  Still working on a name for the 

Assembly and this will likely be a topic on the agenda.  Stan suggested the name “Holy Spirit 

Assembly”,  however, the current working name is Spirit of St Louis. 

 

Deputy Grand Knight – Chris Williams  

 

 

Pro life: Jim Melka 

 No report from Jim 

 Rob Shultz stated that Coalition For Life interns are scheduled to cover the hours of Planned 

Parenthood.  Asking for 20 Knights to sign up to be there for Monday & Wednesday 6-8pm 

starting at the beginning of October. 

 Rob discussed the upcoming Thrive Dinner scheduled for next week September 19th. 

 

Third Sunday: Larry Hoepfner 

 Rosary for vocations will be the next Sunday, September 20th.   

 

Evangelization: Ted Juen  

 Next Catholic Men for Christ will be February 6th – Speakers will include: David Williams, Steve 

Bolman and Msr. Morris. 

 Will be distributing a book for Christmas – book to be determined to be paid for partially from the 

Evangelization Fund, but contributions would be appreciated. 

 

Chancellor:  Jim Ressler 

 DD Drive will begin Thursday, October 8th.  

 Appreciation reception for DD Drive – November 9th at Rams park.  One member from each 

Council will be selected based on nominations from that parish. 

 

Community Director:  John Owens 

 No Report 

 

Felice Coeur:  Ron Weiss 

 First dance is September 12th and Ron is unable to attend this Saturday.  Need volunteers to take 

Ron’s spot. 

 

Family Director:  Eric Bergmann  

 October 8th is the pot luck dinner in the lower church hall. 

 

Youth Director:  Dave Book 

 No report 
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Council Director:  Andy Dyszlewski 

 Jeff G for Andy –The golf tournament raised $9,700. Jeff thanked everyone who assisted and 

participated. 

 Blood drive is on Saturday, September 12th. 

 Parish picnic will be September 26th.  We will need volunteers to donate time to help. 

 

Condolence Director:  Rob Shultz 

 Buzz Peek had surgery and it went well. 

 Al Villagran(92)– Having surgery on heart valves 

 

Church Director:  Steve Dickhut 

 On September 19th, Deacon Jim Russell needs help at Papapalooza at Kendrick Seminary. 

 Ed Ferder was introduced to discuss holding a Poker tournament hosted by the Council.  For 100 

players would need about 12 dealers.  Ed has offered to train the dealers. 

 Steve read a resolution for purchasing equipment for expansion for the Fish Fry to include outside 

sale of menu items for drive thru including: 4 10x10 Pop-up tents for service area, Food warmer 

on wheels, tray racks, propane heater (approx. $1,200). Resolution is published in the newsletter. 

 

District Deputy: Bill Meirink 

 No report 

 

Chaplain’s Remarks: Fr. Sullivan 

 Not present. 

 

Unfinished Business:  

 None 

 

New Business: 

 Brian asked if anyone had posts for IW Facebook page – requested emails with this subject line. 

 

Field Agent Report: 

 No report. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:47pm. Next meeting will be October 8, 2015 at 7:00pm 
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2015 - 2017 Council Officers 
 

Chaplain Fr. James Sullivan 314-576-5366   
Grand Knight William Davis 314-469-8962  stltrojan@sbcglobal.net 
Deputy Grand Knight Christopher Williams 314-576-0878  cwilliams_123@sbcglobal.net 

Chancellor Jim Ressler  314-453-7437  james.ressler@sbcglobal.net 
Recorder Kevin Stanley 314-434-9828  stanely_k@ociweb.com 
Treasurer Jeff West  636-725-1251  jeff.west@McKesson.com 
Advocate Barry Sullivan 314-542-9616  lwsullivan@aol.com 
Warden --------------  ----------------  ---------
--------------- 
Inside Guard Ronald Weiss 314-878-8358  rons39ford@yahoo.com  
Outside Guard Denis Demeter 314-249-8295  denis.demeter@yahoo.com 
Trustee 1yr Scott Arbaugh 314-542-9984  sarba64076@aol.com 

Trustee 2yr David Goetz 314-740-5491  dkgtz67@gmail.com 
Trustee 3yr Donald Mueller 314-439-9755  donmo3@gmail.com 
Financial Secretary Gene Fallert 573-535-9507  gene@fallert.net 
Lecturer Nicholas Zak 314-205-1425  zaknd@sbcglobal.net 
  

Directors 
 

Church Director Steve Dickhut 314-409-6774  showmesteve@gmail.com 
Council Director Andy Dyszlewski 314-542-9693   dyszlewski@att.net  
Community Director John Owens 314-205-8513  gr0044@msn.com 
Youth Director David Book  314-576-6814  dbook@murphy=stl.com 
Family Director Eric Bergmann 636-532-7017  bergy2844@sbcglobal.net 
Membership Director Rob Schultz 314-205-8135  mschultz@reagan.com 

           Evangelization Director  Ted Juen                     314-205-1823   tedjuen@us.ibm.com 
 

 

District Deputy 
 

Bill Meirink  314-821-7272  wcmeirink@gmail.com 
 
 

Insurance Resource 
 

Field Agent  James O’Connell 314-917-1940 james.oconnell@kofc.org 
General Agent  Greg Rackers 636-625-8001 greg.rackers@kofc.org 

 
 

 

 
State Website located at: 

http://www.mokofc.org 
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Calendar of Events 
 

 

Council Meeting                     Thursday, October 8th at 7:00PM    
Prayer for Vocations                                 Sunday 18th after 8:45AM Mass 

 
Deadline for the November ‘15 Newsletter                    October 23rd, 2015 

 
Benediction                 8:45PM Every Wednesday 

 
Ladies Auxiliary Pot Luck Dinner                Thursday, October 8th at 6:00PM  

           
DD (Tootsie Roll) Drive         October 9th, 10th, 11th, 2015 

 


